

## MEEC All School Newsletter February 2025



Valentine Parties: Please see your child's class newsletter for information about our Valentine parties. Your child will greatly benefit from you helping them sign a small portion of their valentines each night, so they don't tire. This way they have ownership in this fun event. If they cannot independently sign their name you can always have them trace over their name or write the first letter and then you fill in the rest. We look forward to seeing everyone dressed in red, pink, purple or white for the Valentine's celebration.

Enrollment for 25/26 School Year: Thank you to everyone that completed the link for registration next year! Almost all of our classes are at capacity. You will be receiving a confirmation letter for their enrollment later this month. Please spread the word about our unique school that has a high caliber of learning!

**MEEC Summer Camp:** The registration link for our Summer Speech Camp has been emailed. Summer Camp will begin on June 17th and run for 7 weeks until August 1st This program is for all our MEEC students, however, there are very limited spaces. This is a wonderful opportunity for students to retain skills over the summer, gain new skills and friends! Registration will open to the public on February 15th.

**President's Day:** Just a reminder that there will be no school on Monday, Feb 17th in observance of President's Day



Winter Boots: If your child wears boots to school please have them change into their gym shoes and leave their boots in the hallway. For safety we need the students to wear tennis shoes in the gym and it can be challenging to change them in the classroom, so we can use every minute for instruction. We really appreciate your help and giving your child time to change their shoes on their own.





<u>Children's Museum Field Trip</u>: Save the date for our all school field trip on Thursday, March 27th to the Cleveland Children's Museum. Your child will be engaged in four different stations from 12 - 1:30 pm. Please remember that there will be no school on this day.

**Spring Photos:** We are happy to have LifeTouch return on April 23rd and 24th to take spring pictures. These photos will have adorable spring backgrounds and the option for a graduation picture in a cap and gown. The great thing about these photos is that you will get to look at the proofs before ordering your portraits. So start getting that adorable spring outfit ready!

Why choose MEEC? We know that our families at MEEC are very happy, however, sometimes families feel compelled to choose their district preschool for various reasons. We just want to express how proud we are of our excellent reputation. We thrive on the fact that we have master teachers, low student ratios, and really give all our students and families individualized attention all year long. We know that we are preparing our children to be highly successful in kindergarten in all areas of academics,



social, emotional, and physical growth, but most of all to be confident and innovative thinkers! We hope you consider all the unique family-like qualities you have at MEEC. Our teachers are always a click, call, or text away. So please reach out to our staff with any questions or concerns.



Art Show: So excited to announce that our staff will be hosting our annual Art Show on the evening of March 21st! Be prepared to be amazed by our creative little artists!

**MEEC PTO Family Dance:** Save the date for our PTO family dance. This year the dance will be held on Friday, May 9th, 6:30-7:30pm at the Middleburg Hts Recreation Center in the ballroom!





Wish List

"C" Batteries



## **IMPORTANT DATES:**

FEBRUARY 17th President's Day - No Classes

MARCH 21st Art Show

MARCH 27th All School Field Trip

MARCH 31st-APRIL 4th Spring Break

APRIL 7th Classes Resume

APRIL 18th - 21st Easter Break

APRIL 22nd Classes Resume

APRIL 23rd & 24th Spring Photos - Lifetouch Photography

MAY 6th & 9th Conferences-No School

MAY 9th MEEC PTO Family Dance

MAY 14th All School Picnic

MAY 21st Graduation Pre-K (last day)

MAY 23rd Last Day of Classes

